Changes in leadership of the Brose Group

Coburg (25. March 2021) The Brose Group shareholder meeting has appointed Dr. Philipp
Schramm (40) Executive Vice President Commercial Administration effective immediately.
He is the successor to Niklas Beyes (50), who has left the company.

Dr. Schramm had been in charge of Purchasing Brose Group since 1 January 2021.

This role will now be transferred to Sven-Uwe Erber (37), who was previously the project
manager for the Future Brose program.
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